
Rules Committee, 

I am a day late, yet I still want to express my support for the passage of HB2927. It is time to 

elect our president by popular vote. Candidates might actually come to Oregon to hear our 

concerns. It is time to be heard and this bill will further that effort. I hope the bill was passed 

so that we can start moving in this direction for the betterment of the nation, our state, and all 

citizens. Thank you. 

Helen Beckman  

hbeckman0613@gmail.com  

1143 Rafael St N  

Keizer, Oregon 97303 
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